
 

 

 

 

 

February 7, 2020 

All, 

This was a very quiet week for retirement and pension issues.  The legislature basically adjourned 
Wednesday and went home for the week due to the snow forecast.  The House Pensions Committee 
hearing was cancelled and moved to next week.  The only issue is an executive session to vote out the 
MPERS and MOSERS clean-up bill. 

So far there have been no retirement bills assigned to the Senate Health and Pensions Committee.  I 
would think they will be in the next week or two. 

You can view all pension related bills at JCPER.org under the legislative information tab. 

 
Mike Morris 
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